
Our forests are threatened by invasive tree-killing insects 

and diseases that can hitchhike on firewood. Pests like the 

emerald ash borer, gypsy moth, and Asian longhorned 

beetle don’t move far on their own – but in a bundle of 

contaminated firewood taken on a camping trip, they can 

travel hundreds of miles in a single day. Once transported 

to uninfested areas, these insects and diseases can 

emerge and start a new damaging outbreak.

• Leave firewood at home – buy local firewood at
or near your destination, or collect firewood on
site when permitted. 

• Buy or collect only what you’ll need, and burn it
all completely by the end of your stay. 

• If you have already moved firewood, use it
immediately. Do not take it home with you, and
do not leave any excess firewood on site.

Visit arinvasives.org or contact the Arkansas State Plant Board 
at:  EAB@aspb.ar.gov for more information


